Pacemakers and ICDs

Contract duration: 4 years | 14/08/2011-13/08/2015

Background to contract

NOE CPC had a historic pacemaker and ICD contract which
was due to end 31st March 2011. The existing contract was
a framework which had been extended to cover additional
trusts within the Yorkshire and the Humber region, and had
worked and been received extremely well.

Trusts had expressed a desire for the replacement
framework contract to be put in place from the end of the
current contract which offered fair pricing, choice of
product and innovation.
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